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Gree+ngs	Schuetzen	Shooters,

Spring	is	here	and	our	na+onal	matches	are	coming	up	fast.		It’s	+me	to	cast	bullets	
and	make	plans	for	this	summer.	The	matches	are	a	great	opportunity	to	catch	up	with	old	
friends	and	meet	new	ones.	

Our	na'onal	matches	begin	July	29th	through	August	2nd	2024.

The	Pavilion	will	be	available,	Saturday	July	27th	for	seFng	up	our	prep	areas	and	the	scoring	
shack.	

Registra+on	will	begin	on	Sunday	the	28th	at	10	AM.	

The	Coors	range	will	be	available	for	prac+ce,	Sunday,	July	28th	and	compe+ton	begins	Monday,	
July	29th.

We	are	planning	on	holding	Youth	matches	this	year	and	will	have	100-yard	buLs	setup	all	
week.	There	will	be	medals	for	the	youth	matches.

This	year	is	going	to	be	a	learning	experience	for	us	all,	As	Sue	and	Gary	Miller	will	not	
be	here	to	watch	over	things.	So	please	be	pa+ent	with	us,	as	we	are	trying	our	hardest	to	put	
on	a	fun	and	successful	match.	

Once	again,	we	will	need	volunteers	to	help	in	the	scoring	shack	aPer	the	matches,	and	to	walk	
the	line	during	the	matches.

Our	Range	Officer,	Glenda	Graves	will	not	be	here	this	summer,	so	we	will	be	breaking	in	
a	new	RO.

Have	a	safe	trip	and	I	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	this	summer.

See	you	Soon!
J.	Eric	Keel


